
SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Long Range Transit Plan 

Meeting Date: November 1, 2005 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 9-0 to support the concept of a 
Long Range Transit Plan and recommend that the Council delay 
the initiation of the development of the Plan until the Council has 
reviewed a resubmitted master plan for the Carolina North 
development. 

The Board supported the immediate development of a short and 
intermediate range transit plan. 

Members Present: Howe, Eldridge, Hapgood, Carder, Barnes, Juliano, MacGregor, 
Paulson, Easthom 

Vote: 9-0 

Aye: Howe, Eldridge, Hapgood, Carder, Barnes, Juliano, MacGregor, 
Paulson, Easthom 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Eleanor Howe, Chair 
David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner 
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